
Dear Colleagues, 
  
I am pleased to announce the appointment of Dr. SherRhonda “Sher” Gibbs as the next dean of the 
Kenneth W. Monfort College of Business.  Dr. Gibbs quickly rose to the top during our months-long 
national search. It was clear to the committee after she visited campus that she checked all of the boxes 
we were looking for in the next dean of the college.  She is a visionary leader with an entrepreneurship 
background and a strong desire to work with faculty, staff, and students to strategically bring UNC to the 
forefront of business education. 
  
Dr. 



  
Mark R. Anderson 
Provost and Senior Vice President 
Academic Affairs 

 
University of Northern Colorado 
4008H Carter Hall 
501 20th Street 
Campus Box 9 
Greeley, CO 80639 
  
O: 970-351-3333 
unco.edu 
  
 


